
Colebrook Center Fire Company 
Minutes for Monthly Meeting 

Held on June 4, 2018 at 
Colebrook Center Fire House 

 
Attendance: Ben Bartlett, Craig Carfiro, Bob Carfiro, Gary D’Addario, Jeff Sonnenberg, Jon Gray, Mark Jasmin, 
Devan McCaw, Hannah McCaw, Paul Odell, Tom Odell, Dave Sweeney,  George Obrien, Sarah Carfiro, Maggie 
Odell, Todd Correll, Michael Latulipe 
 

• Meeting called to order: 7:07 

• Secretary report read, accepted as read 

• Treasures report read, accepted as read 

• New Members- NONE 
 

OLD BUSINESS: 

• We have the application for the lights. Ben Dehey might have a connection that could help us get a 
better deal possibly a rebate or grant. Will try to get assistance with application. 

• Dave Sweeney got the weather stripping for the over head doors. We can install them on a practice 
night 

• Paul got all the lines ran on the generator. The tank will be filled this week and then it will be checked 
prior to being used. 

• Obie saw director of Camp Jewell, they will donate the same amount of food as last year. Craig will give 
Lisa a call with the food list. 

• Two Scott packs are back in service on the engine. MSA packs have been removed from trucks. We 
have to get the officers back for a meeting to decide what brand to go with and bring this up to the 
whole department.  

• Todd Hiller will be sending Craig the updated information on how calls should be dispatched during the 
day, and he will then approve it prior to sending to LCD. 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 

• Steak Bake tickets are available Get tickets from Tom Odell 

• Raffle list will be on the office Door with donation letter. 

• Senior center and town hall have been re-keyed. We need to replace the keys at knox box.  

• Have a pool to fill on 6/6/18 

• Motion made to sell T-shirts at the steak bake. Michael Underwood might have someone that could 
make tshirts.  

• Motion made to remove Air line quick connect out of the attic.   

• Ice machine needs to be empty out and sanitized. 
FIRE HOUSE CHECK: Obie 
ADJOURNED: 7:45 
 

Hannah McCaw,  
Secretary Colebrook VFD  

860-379-8989 

 


